
 

 

GP Salaried or Long Term Locum (up to 8 Sessions per week) 
 

We are looking for a GP to join our friendly team due to the recent retirement of one of our partners after 
thirty-six years with the practice. We are hoping to welcome a Salaried GP, with view to partnership but 
would happily consider a long term locum. We are a caring, forward thinking, innovative team, focused on 
delivering quality patient care. Our team consists of five GP Partners, two Salaried GPs, three practice nurses, 
an ANP (who provides house call cover), Pharmacists, Mental Health Liaison Nurses, a link worker and sixteen 
administrative staff.  
 
We are excited to be in the process of becoming a training practice and have enjoyed supporting ANPs, 
Practices Nurses and GPCPs through elements of their training. We are always enthusiastic to engage with the 
various pilots that NHS Lanarkshire offer. We embrace the technologies available and maximise the use of 
Egton online consult and Near Me. 
 
Our practice solely occupies a wing within a purpose built community health centre which is owned by NHS 
Lanarkshire.  We enjoy fantastic working relationships with the wider team based in the same building. These 
include Treatment Room with phlebotomy service, District Nurses, Health Visitors, Midwives, Physiotherapists, 
Dieticians, Podiatrists and members of the Psychiatry Team. 
 
We have just over 11,000 patients and the practice area covers the semi-rural ML8 postcode area of Carluke, 
Law, Braidwood, Cartland, Crossford and Rosebank and the farming area immediately surrounding the towns.  
 

We are situated within the beautiful rural Clyde Valley yet are thirty minutes drive to the centre of Glasgow 
and 45 minutes to the centre of Edinburgh. The outstanding scenery and local facilities provides a perfect 
work-life balance. These include a purpose built sports stadium, swimming pool and leisure complex, horse 
riding centre, golf course, the New Lanark World Heritage Site and the famous Clyde walkway; ideal for 
fishing and dog walking. There are many cafes, restaurants and bars locally. Our catchment has five local 
primary schools, one high school and an independent school only a short distance away in Hamilton. 
 
We look forward to any queries about this post and would encourage you to get in touch with our Business 
Manager, Laura Anne. 
 

More information about our practice can be found on our website 

www.stlukesmedicalpractice.co.uk 
 
 
Contact details: 
Laura Anne McMahon 
Business Manager 
St Luke’s Medical Practice 
Carluke Community Health Centre 
40 Chapel Street 
Carluke  ML8 4BA 
 

T: 01555 752150 
E: lauraanne.mcmahon@lanarkshire.scot.nhs.uk 
 
 

More information about Carluke can be found at www.carlukecommunity.org 
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